
 

 

            
 
 

15th May 2025 
 
 
Request to Northamptonshire Fire and Rescue Service: 
 
1. How many buildings within the area that you cover were identified following Grenfell as 
having potentially dangerous cladding? 
2. How many of those still have the potentially dangerous cladding identified? 
3. Can you provide a list of the buildings still affected? 
4. Is anything in place to monitor these buildings? 
 
Response: 
 
1. Following the Grenfell incident, Northamptonshire Fire and Rescue Service immediately 
undertook a full review of all high-rise residential buildings within Northamptonshire. The 
result from the review confirmed no premises being identified as having potentially 
dangerous cladding. 
2. n/a 
3. n/a 
4. Within Northamptonshire the high-rise residential buildings are inspected as part of our 
Risk Based Inspection Programme. See link below. The re-inspection schedule is currently 
every three years. We have close working relationships with operators/owners and have 
worked with them proactively when they have reviewed fire safety and/or undertaken any 
improvement works. 
 
Protection-Strategy-2021-25.pdf 
 
 

https://www.northantsfire.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/Protection-Strategy-2021-25.pdf


 

 
 
 
 
 

APPEAL RIGHTS 
If you are unhappy with how your request has been handled or you do not think the decision 
is correct, you have the right to ask for a review of the decision. 
 
Prior to lodging a formal appeal you are welcome and encouraged to discuss the decision with 
the case officer that dealt with your request. 
 
Ask to have the decision looked at again   
The quickest and easiest way to have the decision looked at again is to telephone the case 
officer. That person will be able to discuss the decision, explain any issues and assist with any 
problems. 
 
Appeal 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling procedures or the decision that the Service have made 
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the Act) regarding access to information, you 
can lodge an appeal with the Northamptonshire Police to have the decision reviewed. 
 
Appeals should be made in writing within 20 days of receipt of your reply and either emailed 
to freedomofinformation@northants.police.uk or addressed to: 
 
Freedom of Information Manager 
Information Unit 
Northamptonshire Police Headquarters 
Wootton Hall 
Northampton 
NN4 0JQ  
 
Where possible the Service will aim to respond to your appeal within 20 working days. 
However, meeting this time scale will depend upon the circumstances and complexity of the 
issue. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:freedomofinformation@northants.police.uk


 

 
 
The Information Commissioner 
 
After lodging an appeal with the Service, if you are still dissatisfied with the decision, you may 
make an application to the Information Commissioner for a decision on whether the request 
for information has been dealt with in accordance with the requirements of the Act. 
 
For information on how to make an application to the Information Commissioner please visit 
their website at www.ico.org.uk  Alternatively, telephone or write to: 
 
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF   Phone:  0303 123 1113 

http://www.ico.org.uk/
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